

JESSE BACON, SUPERINTENDENT

ADRIENNE USHER, ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENT BRANDY HOWARD, CHIEF ACADEMIC OFFICER TROY WOOD, CHIEF OPERATIONS OFFICER

TO:

Dr. Jesse Bacon, Superintendent

FROM:

Dr. Rachelle Bramlage-Schomburg, Director of Secondary Education

RE:

Bullitt Central High School Military Ball

DATE:

January 23, 2024

This memo is for approval for Bullitt Central High School Military Ball to be held at Active Heroes on Saturday, March 16, 2024 from 6:00 pm - 11:00 pm. Active Heroes is allowing Bullitt Central Military Ball use their facilities free of charge so there will not be a contract to sign or approval.

Please approve this memo at the February Board Meeting.

OUR MISSION IS TO INSPIRE AND EQUIP OUR STUDENTS TO SUCCEED IN LIFE BULLITT COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS IS AN EQUAL EDUCATION AND EMPLOYMENT INSTITUTION